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The CJSMA Board of Directors met November 22, 2018. A summary of the meeting follows: 

 

1. The All Saints Anglican Church in Springhill has requested a discount on tipping fees 

for their pending demolition of the Church. The Board has granted a 25% discount on 

tipping fees by way of motion. 

 

2.  The Board discussed options for the long term handling and processing of recyclable 

materials. Board members will be given a detailed report on options by December 14, 

2018, for discussion at future council meetings and/or a joint council meeting. 

 
CJSMA staff are available to attend a future council meeting(s) upon request. 

 
3. The CJSMA Source Separation Policy was amended to support the switch to dual 

stream recycling effective December 1, 2018 

 
 

Next Meeting is scheduled for January 24, 2019 at Amherst Town Hall. 

 


